
Arrival Procedures:

● Student drop off is located in the back drive.
● Students may exit vehicles starting at 7:05.
● Please allow students to exit from the passenger side

door(s).
● Pull all the way to the staff member to allow the

maximum number of students to exit vehicles at the
same time.

● Staff members will be on duty to greet students, but
they will not open doors to keep arrival running
efficiently. Please have students practice opening and
closing doors.

● The tardy bell rings at 7:30, so please allow yourself
plenty of time to come through the line and for your
child(ren) to exit the vehicle, walk inside, and walk to
class.

● If your child is tardy, park in the front of the school,
walk your child to the front office and sign them in.

Arrival on the Side:

● The side drive is used for employees, buses, Pre-K, and
special programs ONLY.

● The side drive is not open for public this year.

Thank you for your cooperation and patience with morning
arrival.




